
Sending Holiday Cheer to All 
And 

Wishes for a Wonderful 2010!  

2009 has been a good year for both of us.  We’ve had lots of time 
with family and opportunities to see old friends.   

Cathy’s brother, Kent, made an historical trip to visit New York 
City – from Maui, Hawaii. We were so pleased to have the time 
together.  Robert caught up with school friends dating back to the 
age of 10 (and they still recognized each other!).  

Cathy was liberated from her job in October (thankfully) due to 
cut-backs.  She’s using the free time to reassess her career interests, 
take classes that were on hold for ten years, and look for a new 
job. We are considering all possible options including moving back 
to Europe – should a good job arise.  

The big event of this year is that Robert has launched his on-line 
business selling software to music schools and musicians. We 
invite you to visit the website to see the results and watch the 
videos.  You can help us out by occasionally clicking on the 
w ebsite to move the site up the Google rankings ... and please share 
the web address with any musician or music teachers you know! 
www.harmonybuilder.com .  

Our best wishes to you for the holidays and 2010!    

Cathy     Robert 
cathygibbons@att.net         robertnissim@musilogic.com

  

Home phone: 718-581 0804 

  

http://www.harmonybuilder.com





